Dear Colleagues,

The 18th International Workshop on Real and Complex Singularities is close and we are organizing some
details which we need your help with.

There will be a conference lunch on Wednesday 24th of July. We will have paella at a typical Valencian
restaurant. The price will be 35 euros including the bus to get there and back. On Thursday 25th at night
we will have the conference dinner. The price will be 50 euros. Both the lunch and the dinner will be paid
upon arrival at the registration desk, but we need to have a good approximation of the number of people
attending each event by next week. Please fill in the form

in http://worksing.icmc.usp.br/main_site/2024/reqgistration.php to confirm assistance or not to one or both
events as soon as possible. Also, you can inform us wether you want a vegetarian option or have any
accompanying person.

If any of you has not paid the registration fee or hasn't got in contact with us regarding that matter yet,
please complete the payment as soon as possible or get in touch with us. If we haven't heard from you in
the next week we will assume that you are not participating in the event.

The programme and book of abstracts will appear in the webpage by the end of next week.

Before the event we will get in touch again and provide you with some useful information.

Best wishes,
The Organizing Committee
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